
4.6 Commercial Linkage Fee 

 

From: Gloria Chun Hoo < > 
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 12:11 PM 
To: City Clerk 
Cc: Mary Collins 
Subject: Comment for Agenda 4.6 for tomorrow's City Council meeting  
  

On behalf of Mary Collins, President, League of Women Voters of San Jose 
and Santa Clara, please distribute this email comment about Agenda Item 

4.6 on Commercial Linkage Fee to Mayor Liccardo and other members of the 
City Council. 

 
If you have questions,, please contact me at 408-265-7404 

 
Gloria Chun Hoo 

Chair, Action Committee, LWV of San Jose and Santa Clara 
------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
December 10, 2018 

To the Hon. Mayor Sam Liccardo and Members of the San Jose City Council 
 

RE:   Item 4.6 on 12/11/2018 City Council Agenda 

        COMMERCIAL LINKAGE FEE 
 

The League of Women Voters of San Jose and Santa Clara urges the City 
Council to vote favorably in support of conducting a comprehensive 

feasibility study and a nexus study on implementing a commercial linkage 
fee that will support affordable housing for our city. 

 
In 2014-15 the League strongly supported the city's decision to implement a 

study showing the nexus between residential construction and the need for 
an impact fee to support affordable housing and at that time urged 

consideration of a non-residential, commercial/industrial impact fee.  We are 
pleased that the City is now moving in that direction. 

 
As you know, the League endorsed Measure V which would have provided 

much-needed funds for affordable housing.  It is now even more critical that 

the City consider the commercial linkage fee to bring in such funds.   
 

We urge that the City move expediently on this matter. 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 

Mary Collins, 
President, League of Women Voters of San Jose and Santa Clara 










